PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE


The Rayne Planning Commission will hold a public hearing on Monday January 29, 2024 at 4:30 P.M. at the Rayne City Hall Council Chambers located at 801 The Blvd, Rayne, La. to consider the following:

1. 	To consider a request to re-zone Lots 13-14-15-16, North ½ of Lots 11 and 12 Block 97 ELC, located along North Polk and East D Street from its current R-1 zone to R-1.5 zone.  
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